
THE TASK FORCE IS COMING TO TOWN!

Volunteers from the Canadian Animal Task Force will be in the
town of Coronation from October 3-6, 2024 for a feral cat
Spay & Neuter Clinic. Our teams will be out to humanely trap

free roaming cats in our targeted areas. The cats will be
transported to a central location where they will be spayed or
neutered, vaccinated and treated for parasites. They will be

released back to their location in a few days.

If you need help with getting your cat(s) spayed or
neutered or have any questions, please fill out our
questionnaire by scanning the QR Code or going to:

https://forms.gle/vozp1oJFe99kU9rg7

**If you have a cat that goes outside in the Coronation area,
please keep your cat inside on these days**

https://forms.gle/vozp1oJFe99kU9rg7

